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Thank you to all of you that 

contributed prizes and came to 
support the event.  Our wonderful 

PTFA pulled it all together as usual 
and raised an impressive £365 

towards trips and experiences for our 
children. Despite an unpromisingly 

wet start, rain did not stop play and a 
fun afternoon was enjoyed by all (I’m 

not entirely sure how much Mr Foley 
and Mr Waring enjoyed it though  )  

The PTFA are always looking for new 

members and new fundraising ideas, 
please let us know if you would like to 

get involved. 
 

New Staff Members 
We are delighted to be welcoming 

Miss Heathcote as the new Nursery 
and Reception teacher from 

September and Becci Hutchins will 
also be joining us as a Teaching 

Assistant, welcome both! 
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Oliver 

Goodbye and good luck to 
our wonderful Y6’s.  You’ve 

made us very proud this year 
and we wish you all happy 
and fulfilling futures.  Be 

sure to come back and see us 
in your new uniforms! 

 

 

 

 

BACK
  

What a fabulous production of Oliver 

we were treated to at the end of 
term by our Y5 and Y6 class.  Mrs 

Cole pulled out all the stops with her 
script writing and choreography 

skills.  The children really rose to the 
occasion and we witnessed some 

truly memorable performances.  For 

such a small school we really do 
know how to put on a show and the 

enthusiasm for singing and 
performing from our children never 

fails to impress.   
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Upcoming Events 

    

    Monday 4th September – INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th September – First day of  

autumn term 

Saturday 16th September – Paper 

Caper 

Wednesday 20th September –  

Swimming starts for Y3 and Y4 

Thursday 28th September – MapQuest 

Monday 9th October – Creativity project  

begins in school 

Tuesday 17th October – Parents  

Evening 

Wednesday 18th October – Parents  

Evening 

Thursday 26th October – Last day of  

Term 

Friday 27th October – INSET Day 

Monday 6th November – First day 

autumn term 2 

 

 

 

Breakfast and After School Club 

  
 

 

Our Breakfast and After School Clubs 
remain a very popular source of wrap 
around care.  Please ensure that you book 
in through the school office with at least a 
week’s notice so that we can plan staffing, 
snacks and activities.   
The cost of the provision remains 
unchanged in September. 
 
Breakfast Club 
07:45 start £4.00 
08:00 start £3.50 
 
After School Club 
Until 16:00 £4.00 
Until 16:30 £5.00 
Until 17:00 £6.00 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

P.E Kit Reminder 
 

Summer PE kit consists of:  

Plain white t-shirt, dark shorts and 
trainers.  

Winter PE kit consists of:  
Dark tracksuit bottoms or leggings, 

plain sweatshirt, plain white t-shirt 
and trainers. Long hair should be 

tied up. Children MUST remove all 
jewellery before PE lessons.  
 


